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212 Happy Campers 

We often hear our campers say that 
although they have attended other 
camps in the past, they prefer coming to 
CAB. What is it that keeps them 
wanting to come back?  Well I think we 
can sum it up in three words. 

    UPWARD, INWARD, OUTWARD! 

Those three words describe very well 
the experience all of our campers enjoy. 
A week at CAB allows everyone to 
express their upward worship to God, 
experience the inward working of God, 
as well as share outward the love that 
God has deposited in their hearts. True 
community! That’s what we were 
created for, and that’s why all of our 
campers leave feeling like their 
experience was a very fulfilling one. Our 
thanks go out to a great staff without 
whom none of this would have been 
possible, and of course to all of our 
campers this past summer, you guys 
were truly awesome. Why not take 
some time to consider who you could 
invite next summer so that even more 
people can experience what it means to 
truly be a “Happy Camper”.  Have a 
great Christmas everyone and please 
mark your calendars because the 
countdown to summer 2017 has already 
begun! 

 

Can You Help? 

With a growing number of campers 
each year, we realize that 
additional housing for some of our 
staff is becoming a pressing need. 
We are currently looking for two 
trailers that are in good condition. 
If you have one that you would like 
to donate or sell at a great price, 
please contact us. We promise to 
give them a good home in the 
spring!  
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A Blessing in Disguise 

After a violent wind storm 
destroyed a couple of our canvas 
canopies and fell a number of 
trees, we were truly blessed to 
have a team of volunteers come in 
and build us a brand new outdoor 
gazebo (see picture below). Many 
thanks to Patrick Hamel and 
friends for the excellent work they 
did. Thanks to them, plans are 
already in the works for an even 
bigger one next year. Bring on the 
wind and rain!         
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